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DRAFT - For immediate release  

 

Tonight’s Kanien’keháka of Kahnawake Law 
Second Hearing POSTPONED 

 

For Immediate Release  
 

(Kahnawake – 29, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission would like to inform the community that this evening’s 
scheduled Second Hearing on the proposed amendments to the Kanien’kehá:ka of 
Kahnawà:ke Law has been POSTPONED. 
 
Changes that were to be presented to the community were not able to be completed in 
time for the meeting, hence the postponement. The meeting has been rescheduled for 
Tuesday, 12 Ohiari:ha/June 2018.  
 
The agenda will remain as announced earlier. 
 
The KLCC apologizes for the inconvenience. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact: 
Alexis Shackleton, Director of Client-Based Services 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-638-0500, alexis.shackleton@mck.ca 
 

For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 

  

 
P.O. Box 720   •   Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory   •   Quebec   •   J0L 1B0 

Tel: (450) 632-7500 Ext 2362      Web: www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com  

PRESS RELEASE 

“Thinking of the next Seven Generations” 

mailto:alexis.shackleton@mck.ca
mailto:leslie.skye@mck.ca
http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/

